SOUTHERN REGIONAL HIGH SCHOOL STUDENT BULLETIN THURSDAY - JANUARY 18, 2018

Attention seniors: Disney room forms were distributed in homeroom on Tuesday, January 16th. If you were not in homeroom, please see Mr. Strada in room 211 for your room form. You MUST have paid your final balance to receive a room form. Room forms are due on January 19th to the bin in Room 211 or Room 103. Questions? Please see Ms. Posch or Mr. Strada.

Attention seniors: If you are interested in going on the senior trip, but did not sign up, please see Ms. Posch in Room 7-2 or Mr. Strada in Room 211 to be added to the wait list.

The next Interact Meeting will be on Feb. 15th in the auditorium after school. This is the best opportunity to earn more about becoming an Interact Officer for next year. Positions are open to all current freshman, sophomores, and juniors. Applications will be available as well as sign-up sheets for any spring events. If you haven't joined Interact yet, it is easy! Just work one event and you are in as a Member. To be considered an Active Member, attend one meeting and two events a year. Also, yearbook passes for the Interact Club photo will be in homerooms soon. They will be distributed to those who have been Active in the last year.

Any student interested in traveling to Spain during Spring Break 2019 stop by room 3-2 to get more information from Ms. Ferreira.

Attention all Key Club members, the election season is coming up, please stop by 6-1 and take an election packet if you are interested in running or would like more information. All members are able to run. District convention papers are also now available.

"Attention all juniors who received an NHS invitation. Please remember to attend the application meeting on Friday, January 19 during period 2 in the 11/12 cafeteria. Use your invitation letter as your pass out of class."

ATTENTION ALL SENIORS: The 2018 Southern Regional online scholarship application is now open on the district website www.srsd.net. Any senior wishing to be considered for a local scholarship must apply before the January 31st deadline. Applying does not guarantee an award, however, you must complete the online application before January 31st to be considered.

If you have trouble with the application process, please see your guidance counselor. Start the process early so you don't miss out on a possible scholarship opportunity.

The Southern Regional Community Education Program is offering SAT Prep classes this Spring starting March 26th. Registration forms are available in the Guidance Office and on our website.